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Last month I presented a bill from Fred Lay who did some auto body work for the Town 
Police Department.  Fred has done some work for us in the past, but traditionally we 
don’t ask him to do this kind of work due to the conflict of interest.  After getting a couple 
quotes and due to the small size of this project and his ability to get it done quickly we 
asked him to perform the job.   
 
Since he has not performed work for us in the last few years, he has not needed to fill 
out a conflict of interest statement, but needs to do one this year.  Attached is the 
conflict of interest statement along with bill.   
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